Salem Township Library Board Minutes
March 17, 2022

Meeting attended by: Stacy, Connie, Amber
Library Director: Lisa

Meeting called to order by Stacy at 6:00 PM.
Lacking a quorum, no motions were made. They will occur at the next meeting.

Lisa shared she had met with Jim to discuss banking updates as we transition to the new
location.

Lisa shared the new printer has already resulted in significant cost savings in comparison to
the old printer.

Amber shared positive feedback on the offered teen programs.
The library has created an Instagram account.

Lisa shared the January and February stats plus the population reports. Area population has
increased and several new library cards have been issued.

Library personnel have continued with required training and Lisa’s certifications are nearly
completed.

There is a library series available for library board members. Lisa will email more information
and provide a link for access.

Library Business

—FirePros inspection went well.

—Sprinkler system was maintained.

—Furnace maintenance and repair was completed.

—New library cards have been ordered with the new logo.

—Our library did not qualify for the state program offering free hotspots.

—The LSTA (Library Services and Technology Act) grant application has been submitted.
—We are grateful for volunteers who have assisted in organizing library updates.

—Lisa shared details on two proposals concerning website updates. Will discuss more at our
next meeting.

—Lisa shared feedback from the most recent focus group. Attendees shared their appreciation
of the library being a place to gather and connect. They welcome more events and learning
opportunities and offered several excellent suggestions. We are grateful for their input and
welcome continued feedback.

Next Library Board Meeting is March 31, 2022 at 6 PM.



